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RE-SCHEDULING OF PUBLIC HEARING
(TO BE CONDUCTED VIRTUALLY)

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Oil and Gas Regulatory
Authority has re-scheduled the Public Hearing (which was
supposed to be conducted virtually on 03-12-2020 at 2:30 pm) to
10-12-2020 (Thursday) at 11:00 am on Sui Northern Gas
Pipelines Limited (SNGPL's) request for Determination of
Transportation Tariff to be used for issuing invoices to the
shippers for using pipeline of SNGPL for transportation of their
gas under Third Party Access regime for FY. 2020-21. The notice
forthe Public Hearing was previously published on 24-11-2020 in
National Newspapers.

The rest of the contents of the advertisement shall remain same.
The re-scheduled date for the Public Hearing (to be
conducted virtually) is 10-12-2020(Thursday) at 11:00 am.
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